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July 9, 2020  
 
The PTA thanks Dr. Sinha for presenting at our first meeting of the 2020-2021 school year.  We 
apologize to anyone who was not able to join tonight’s call.  We understand that the topic of 
reopening is an important one, but we did not anticipate that we would exceed the 250-person 
Google Meet limit.  While we are thrilled to have such incredible parent participation, and look 
forward to your continued participation during the year, it was simply not something that we 
expected. Participants were admitted in the order that they dialed in and many people chose to 
join before the 7pm start time. Again, we apologize to those who were not admitted.  Dr. Sinha’s 
presentation is currently available on the district website (link is posted below), and Dr. Sinha 
has agreed to record herself walking through the presentation as she did on tonight’s call.  We 
anticipate that audio recording will be available tomorrow morning and we will send a link as 
soon as it is.  As a reminder, tonight’s call was purely informational. No concrete plans have 
been made with regards to reopening; as such, no concrete plan was discussed tonight. When that 
information is available, the district will hold separate meetings for each school level. Thank you 
again to Dr. Sinha for her time this evening, to everyone who dialed in, and to everyone for their 
patience and kindness in this difficult and unprecedented time.  We are all in this together and we 
are all doing our best. 
 
Regards – Alison Volpe, PTA President 
 
https://www.gardencity.k12.ny.us/Page/9747 
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